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March 18, 2025  
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
RE: Letter of Support for the Flashover Simulator 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the City of Aurora FY2026 Congressionally Directed Spending 
Request for Aurora Fire Department to acquire a Flashover Simulator.  
 
A flashover simulator is a specialized training tool used in firefighting to replicate the extreme conditions of a 
flashover, a dangerous phenomenon where combustible materials in a space ignite almost simultaneously due 
to intense heat. Flashover simulation training helps firefighters better understand the dynamics of fire 
behavior, improving their decision-making and operational skills. Currently, there are no flashover simulators 
located in the Colorado Front Range.  
 
The benefits of investing in a flashover simulator extends to the broader community and the region. As the 
simulator would be located at the City of Aurora Public Safety Training Center, it would be available to all 
fire departments in the region to receive new and updated training.  The City is excited at the possibility of 
partnering with regional agencies to coordinate training exercises and expand firefighting capabilities.  
 
Ultimately, flashover simulators contribute to the overall safety, resilience, and efficiency of firefighting 
operations, ensuring that first responders are ready to tackle increasingly complex fire situations. 

 
Respectively,  

 
Mike Coffman Steve Sundberg Crystal Murillo 
Mayor Mayor Pro Tem, Ward II Ward I 

 
 

 
 

Ruben Medina Stephanie Hancock Angela Lawson 
Ward III Ward IV Ward V 

 
 
Françoise Bergan Alison Combs Curtis Gardner 
Ward VI At-Large At-Large 
 
 
 
Danielle Jurinsky Amsalu Kassaw 
At-Large At-Large 
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